
Subject: Re: Metro Bikeshare outreach
From: Nathan Holmes <nathan.holmes@lacity.org>
Date: 08/25/2017 04:38 PM
To: Elise Swanson <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>
CC: Lorena Parker <LPARKER@sanpedrobid.com>

Thanks, Elise. Lorena- should they attend the next board meeting?

-Nate

On Thu, Aug 24, 2017 at 12:25 PM, Elise Swanson
<eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com> wrote:

I would like to schedule you at Econ Policy on September 12th – or we can send you to
the parking sub-committee but I don’t have a firm date yet.

Elise Swanson

President/CEO

San Pedro Chamber of Commerce

(310) 832-7272 (office)

(310) 590-6311 (cell)

The San Pedro Chamber of Commerce is a non-profit 501 (c) (6) membership organization.  The mission of the San
Pedro Chamber of Commerce is to promote, support, and advocate the interests of the business community. Our
vision is to make San Pedro a better place to live, work, and visit.

From: Nathan Holmes [mailto:nathan.holmes@lacity.org]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 9:57 AM
To: Lorena Parker <LPARKER@sanpedrobid.com>; Elise Swanson
<eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>
Subject: Metro Bikeshare outreach

Hi Lorena and Elise,

We're going to do some more formal outreach for the latest bikeshare station
proposal (see attached), so can you let me know when the soonest appropriate
meeting would be to brief your members? You can let me know if the full board
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is a good idea of a sub-committee is better.

Thanks,

Nate

--

Nathan Holmes

Planning Deputy

Councilman Joe Buscaino 

www.la15th.com

(213) 473-7015

--
Nathan Holmes
Planning Deputy
Councilman Joe Buscaino 
www.la15th.com
(213) 473-7015
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